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College of Arts and Letters  

2021-2022 Faculty Council Meeting Minutes 

October 5, 2021, Webex 

 

Call to Order 4:00 PM  

I. Roll Call 

Present: Alam, Alamina, Allred, Baltus, Benton, Branson, Caceres, Carpenter, Case, Christman, 

Compora, Cook, Crookston, Dunn, Emonds (for Semaan), Feldmeier, Foss, Grazzini, Hey, Kistner, 

McBane, Mezo, Monteleone, Montes (for Yamazaki), Montpetit, Nelson (for Taylor), Nemeth, Orloff (for 

Miner), Rouillard, Sakowski, Sapci (for Keith), Smith, Stauch, Stover, Wang (for Heberle),  Xianlin, Yaklin 

(38) 

 

Absent: Beatty, Black, Dudley, Ferris, Whittaker (5) 

 

Vacancies: 3 

 

Guests: Hammel, Hintz, Gregory (3) 

 

II. Approval of Agenda 

Meeting agenda submitted for approval; Motion to approve; Second; Vote: Agenda Approved. 

 

Minutes from last meeting, September 21, 2021, submitted for approval; Motion to approve; Second; 

Vote: Minutes Approved. 

 

III. Executive Committee Report: Jetsa Caceres 

Executive Committee met on Friday, October 1, 2021, and discussed Dean Gilbert’s College Priorities as 

presented at the CAL Faculty Council Meeting on September 21. Committee will present the Priorities to 

the full Council for discussion today.    

 

IV. Faculty Senate Report: Suzanne Smith  

Senate Executive Committee are working with the Provost’s Office to review policies pertaining to 

faculty. Senator Sharon Barnes and Senator Ally Day nominated for Search Committee for Office of Vice 

President of Diversity, and Senator Robert Steven nominated for Search Committee for Vice President 

of Inner Collegiate Athletics. Nominations to be confirmed.  

 

Discussions on revising and ratifying the Senate Constitution are ongoing and expected to be complete 

this year.  
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feedback on the student experience in the College of Arts and Letters.  The deadline for nominations is 

October 15th. 

 

IX. New Business 

College Priorities: Enrollment Growth; Support for Faculty Research and Well-Being; Responding 

to/Dealing with External Attacks on Democracy; More Visibility for the College. These were generated 

through a day-long discussion with Chairs.  

 

Growing enrollment is important; we should be taking note of opportunities to introduce students to 

our programs.  

 

Question on Responding to Attacks on Democracy; answer: being aware of and taking actio 5 os3rd 


